Office Of The Principal, Govt. College, Safidon (Jind)

URGENT NOTICE

Job Fair

All the final year students of UG/PG both are hereby informed that a job fair is
<cheduled in last week of April. So you are directed to fill the below mentioned
Google form by 20-04-2025. So that we can organized the job fair accordingly. It is
must for every student to participate in the job fair.
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